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Good Afternoon, 
 
After reviewing the drafts of the 2023 QAP, I am in full support of increasing the units for the mobility impaired from 5 
percent to 10 percent. As someone who actively works with mobility impaired clients, there is a major shortage of units 
available. Clients that I serve are expected to wait on a list for years before their name comes up for any housing source 
in the area. The number of units in the area is simply too low to meet the demand. Housing cost are rising, and 
individuals with impaired mobility are at a huge disadvantage.  
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